
 

Atlantic Technical College and Technical High School Announcements 

Tuesday, January 7th, 2020 

Today is National Bobblehead Day 

For over 100 years, bobbleheads have been entertaining and fascinating fans and collectors. They come in a 
variety of shapes and sizes, too. Bobbleheads commemorate iconic teams, movies, and cartoon characters. 
Share your favorite bobblehead or post it on social media. 
 

Announcements to be read: 

• There will be a Yearbook meeting after school today, from 2-3:00pm, in Room 2403. 
• Students needing to meet with their school counselor for a course change for academic reasons only, 

can pick up a form in the Guidance Office in room 2418. All forms must be submitted to the office no 
later than the end of the day Monday, January 13th. 

• Students with a 3.0 unweighted GPA who are interested in Dual Enrollment at Broward College for the 
Summer need to see their School Counselor before Wednesday, January 29th. 

 
Past Announcements: 

• For seniors who signed up to participate in the Free-Scholarship Infinite Scholars field trip to be held on 
January 14, 2020, stop by Portable 14 to pick up your permission slip. 
 
 


